
The following public notice shall be published on Thursday, September 15, 2022. 
 
 

UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING VOTING MACHINE INSPECTION 
KENILWORTH SPECIAL SCHOOL ELECTION – OCTOBER 6, 2022 

 
On Thursday, September 29, 2022 between the hours of 9:00am and 10:00am, the voting machines 
to be used in the Kenilworth Special School Election being held October 6, 2022 will be available for 
public inspection.  Any interested parties who wish to inspect the voting machines should appear at 
the Union County Board of Elections Voting Machine Warehouse, 2345 South Avenue, Scotch Plains, 
NJ 07076. 


